
 

BLOOD DONATION CAMP 

“If you are a blood donor, you are a Hero to someone, somewhere, who 

received your gracious gift of life.” 

Bal Bharati Public School, Noida as a part of its continuous endeavors to serve the society, 

organized a blood donation camp in the school Sick Bay on 5th August 2017 from 8:30 a.m. 

to 12 p.m... The camp was organized by the Interact Club of the school in collaboration 

with the Rotary Blood Bank, Sector-31, Noida. A team of 15 student volunteers (Interact 

Club members) were present to motivate parents to contribute to the noble cause. There 

were posters and banners inviting people to become heroes by sparing five minutes for a 

lifesaving gesture. Volunteers made the people understand the myths and facts of blood 

donation through word of mouth as well as posters.  

School Principal Mrs. Asha Prabhakar personally motivated the interactors and parents 

to volunteer for blood donation. 

 

Many teachers, including the Vice Principal, Mrs. Anupama 

Motwani, also donated their blood to give hopes of life to many, 

and this inspired even more parents. The hard work did give a sweet 

fruit as the school could collect a total of 49 units of blood. This was 

a small step of our  school towards providing a ray of hope to many 

patients who will get an opportunity to live more. We are grateful 

to all the donors who gave the precious gift of life and made the 

camp a huge success!                                                                                                                                                                                 
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